Dear Maquinna Families,

I hope all of you had a great summer and back to school experience. I was away for the first 3 weeks of September and it’s great to be back at school and I look forward to meeting everyone and seeing you all again soon.

Maquinna Staff will be hosting a Meet the Teacher evening on Thursday, September 28th from 5:30 to 6:00 pm. It will be followed by a pizza fundraiser dinner and PAC meeting hosted by the Maquinna PAC (Parent Advisory Committee) from 6:00 - 7:00 pm.  Please see below for more details and the RSVP form for the Pizza fundraiser.
Families are welcome to informally come through the school starting at 5:30 pm to visit their child(ren)'s classrooms and to meet the teacher. You are also welcome to visit the library, resource room and Ms. Chong near the office. We will gather in the gym at approximately 5:50 to introduce all staff to families. It is a time to meet the teacher, say a quick hello and to take a tour of the classroom and the school.  We look forward to seeing you on Thursday.
Here is a message from Maquinna PAC:
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year, the Chief Maquinna PAC is inviting you to an open house at the school on Thursday, September 28, 2023  from 5:30pm-7:00pm. The Open House/Meet the Teacher portion will be from 5:30 – 6:00 pm. Pizza fundraiser dinner and PAC meeting will be from 6:00 – 7:00 pm in the undercover area.
We are having a pizza fundraiser dinner, the cost is 5 dollars per person, it will include 1 slice of pizza and a can of sparkling water. The proceeds of which will go to the school. 

In order for us to ensure we have sufficient pizza, please use the following link to RSVP: 
Click here:  PAC PIZZA DINNER RSVP/Survey 
 


